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Dates for your diary: 
 School reports go home 

for Year 3, 4 and 5—

Friday 10th March (Year 

6 and 3M reports go out 

in the summer term)  

 Red Nose Day—Friday 

24th March 

 Parent/teacher prayer 

meeting at SMAB-     

Monday 27th March 3.50 

p.m.—4.20 p.m.  

 End of term—Friday 31st 

March at 1.30pm. 
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PUNCTUALITY AND ATTENDANCE  
 3T won the punctuality trophy and 4C won the attendance trophy yet again this week.   

School vision: ‘Helping each other to live successful lives in the world of tomorrow’  

LETS HEAR IT FOR THE GIRLS! 
The Girls Teams at SMAB 

have experienced magnificent 

success over the past two 

weeks. Firstly, the Netball 

Team stormed to a double win 

against strong opposition with 

our Goal Attack (Adaora) scor-

ing a sensational 20 points 

over two games! The Girls 

Football team continued their 

charge in the Girls Borough League with two 5-0 wins over 

Garfield and Hazelwood Primary Schools. This leaves them 

current joint top of the league. A huge well done to the girls 

for all of their effort in the past weeks, well done!  

WORLD BOOK DAY AT SMAB 
On Tuesday, we celebrated World Book Day and an author, 

Sita Brahmachari came in and explained the journey an     

author has whilst writing a story. She told 

us that the most important part of being an 

author is to have a creative imagination so 

we can express our thoughts and emotions 

effectively. By Melike (Year 6) 

END OF 

SCHOOL DAY 
For the safety of 

your child can par-

ents/carers please 

wait in the play-

ground at the end 

of the school day 

when collecting chil-

dren. Do not wait 

inside the school.  

HEADLICE 
They are back!    
Please 

check your 

child’s hair 

regularly. 


